
 
  
  

Dear Dr. MUHAMED SARIC 

  
The XVII World Congress of Echocardiography, XXIV Brazilian Congress of Echocardiography and 

2nd Congress of the Cardiovascular Imaging Department of the Brazilian Society of Cardiology 

were a huge success. We had more than 50 sessions, with more than 250 speakers and 1950 

attendants. However, none of this would have happened without your participation. Hence, we 

would like to express our deepest gratitude for your efforts to come to our meeting and for 

being one of the stars that brightened it. We hope you have enjoyed your stay here in São 

Paulo with us and we look forward seeing you in the future.  

Warmest regards, 

Wilson Mathias Junior, MD, FACC, FAHA 
President, XVII World Congress of Echocardiography and 2nd Congress of the Cardiovascular Imaging 
Department of the Brazilian Society of Cardiology 
  
Jeane Mike Tsutsui, MD, FACC, FAHA 
President, Scientific Committee, XVII World Congress of Echocardiography and 2nd Congress of the 
Cardiovascular Imaging Department of the Brazilian Society of Cardiology 
  
Navin C. Nanda, M.D., FACC, FAHA 
International President, XVII World Congress of Echocardiography International Congress President and 
President, ISCU 
  
Jorge Eduardo Assef, MD 
President, Cardiovascular Imaging Department, Brazilian Society of Cardiology 
  
 


